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For your information, 
 
Effective November 11, 2002, the daily allocation permit system that was implemented at  UPRR 
Intermodal Facilities to mitigate the congestion caused by the PMA and ILWU labor action has 
been suspended. 
 
All UPRR Intermodal Facilities will accept 20'-45' international marine container traffic (empty and 
loaded) without further restriction. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Business Development Representative 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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